
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

February 1, 2024 

 

To:  All Mitsubishi Motors Dealer Principals, General Managers, Parts Managers, & Service 

Managers  

 

As part of our collective commitment to outstanding customer service and owner confidence, 

we have initiated a Recall Renotification Campaign for approximately 280,000 vehicles with open 

recalls as listed below.  

 

Starting today, this three-month campaign will send notifications to owners urging them to 

have these important recalls completed at an authorized Mitsubishi Motors dealership as quickly 

as possible.  Customers will be notified via email, SMS, and targeted social ads (see samples 

below) every 21 days until the campaign concludes (or customers have no outstanding recalls).  

  

Please refer to the online Recall Bulletins (Technical Service Bulletin) on MEDIC or Mitsubishi 

Dealer Link (MDL) for repair procedures and related parts information needed to properly 

complete these recalls. Please also plan to have parts on-hand to service these recalls. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

While these vehicles are at your dealership, be sure to review the Warranty SuperScreen to verify 

that all pending recalls have been completed because many will have more than are included in 

this campaign alone. This is also your opportunity to perform a complimentary multi-point 

inspection, making the most of this customer visit (and the proven increase in customer 

satisfaction that MPI delivers). And as always, take the time to schedule the customer’s next 

service appointment. 
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Previous campaigns of this type have seen positive results, and this is an excellent opportunity 

for us both to build customer loyalty. Please develop a plan with your aftersales team to provide 

the best customer-service experience possible. Keep in mind, a large portion of these customers 

may be new to your service department.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact your District Parts and Service Manager. 
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